
As the year draws to a close, I hope you all reflect on what an outstanding golf season it was for 
us at New London Country Club. 

  

Membership dues remained flat, and there were no special assessments and no minimums.  
 
Committees worked tirelessly and selflessly to improve the financial situation, better the physical 
plant, bring in more tournament revenue, and generally improve the conditions around the course 
and the club.  
 
Individual volunteerism was very much in evidence. Members who didn't require a pat on the 
back dove in to repair golf carts, lay carpets, hang pictures, repair and generally care for the club 
like one does for one's own home....all because of the pride they feel as a part of NLCC, and on 
behalf of their fellow members. To all of you, thank you for your selflessness and commitment.   
 
All of this was wrapped around a golf course that remained  in excellent condition the entire year 
and was a model throughout the region! We pared costs to a minimum, yet provided high quality 
service to you, our members.  
 
We returned to our roots as a social club, with seasonal parties bringing members together off of 
the golf course. The resulting feeling of camaraderie was very much in evidence...and it still is. 
Our key employees, Tina, Dan and Kevin, worked hard to provide us that level of service and I 
want to acknowledge their effort and thank them for the excellent year we have enjoyed. 

  

While the future is cloudy, we continue to hope that New London Country Club will prevail, and 
we continue to work toward that goal. 

  

Let me take this opportunity to thank your for your support, steadfast loyalty and continued words 
of encouragement. It has meant a great deal. As well, I wish you and your families a wonder-
ful upcoming holiday season.  
 
Happy Hanukah, Merry Christmas, and the very best to you all for the New Year. 

  

Most sincerely, 

 

Louis Camerota, President   
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Membership, Kevin O’Reilly 

 

The Board has recently approved the membership levels for the 2012 golf season.  
As you can see, dues have decreased in keeping with the Boards intention to show 
value to our sustaining members.  You will see that the 2012 dues are lower than in 
2011. 

 

 

1. Regular Membership, $3,500 

2. Family Membership, $4,950 

3. Associate Membership (age 35 & under) $1,500 

4. Limited Membership, $700 

5. Social Membership, $500 

6. Junior Membership (ages 14 to 18), $600 

7. Trial Membership, $2,500 

8. Trial Family Membership, $3,950 

 

 

 


